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secreta ry < secreta ry@ C FTC. g ov >
Regulation of Retail Forex is absurd

This new proposed rule will all but end my ability to trade forex. This is a very bad rule that will
only hurt traders. This will kill off US forex brokers as well. I do not support this proposal at all and
hope that it doesn’t get passed.
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